FACULTY SENATE RESOLUTION 90-3

WHEREAS Chancellor Davis has shown a strong commitment to undergraduate teaching
and an interest in investigating a type of job security for instructors, and

WHEREAS Executive Vice-Chancellor Coleman has suggested to the Faculty
Senate Executive Committee that it study the situation of those individuals who have been
continuously employed for a long period of time, and

WHEREAS PS-36 does not address the job security for instructors;

THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that the Executive Committee of the Faculty Senate
appoint an ad hoc committee to study these issues.

ADOPTED: December 6, 1990
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